
     Happy Father’s Day to all of our

dads among the residents and staff.

Summer has finally arrived at

Elmhurst, bringing its warm

temperatures and flowers in our

gardens. And, we’re loving it! The front

porch is a favorite gathering place,

especially in the early evening after

dinner. Drive by and wave hello to our

porch sitters any evening.

     Residents can be found enjoying the

patio garden areas, as well as the the

deck where a tandem swing beckons or

baby ducks are swimming by.

Jamie's Corner

Contact Us

p. 304.242.0240

f. 304.242.0585

e. jamiec@elmhurstpch.com

a. 1228 National Road Wheeling, WV 26003

w. www.elmhurstpch.com
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Jamie Crow, Executive Director

- Jamie

Our Mission Statement...
Elmhurst, The House of Friendship,

provides the highest standards of service,
environment, and care to residents and
their families. Our mission is to offer

independent living in combination with
comfort, safety, and personal growth. We
strive to create and nurture an inclusive
culture for our residents and staff. We

believe that life, in all its stages, is a gift to
be shared and celebrated.

http://www.elmhurstpch.com/


A Fun
Afternoon
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With a special performance by:
Trina Janura



May
Scrapbook
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HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!
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Consider a Gift
Elmhurst greatly appreciates every

monetary gift. If you are interested in

discussing planned giving opportunities,

contact Jamie Crow, 

Executive Director:

304.242.0240

June Birthdays

Residents:
Emily Wilson - June 13th

Judy McNabb - June 20th

Charlene Goodwin - June 21st

Penny Goodwin - June 21st

Staff:
Natalie Klosterman - June 2nd

Anna Theiss - June 3rd

Elmhurst Employees
participate in
Ogden Race

Carolyn Mox

to our 
new resident:

Elmhurst residents & employees rooting for
our Elmhurst nurses and Resident Assistant

Lisa, Anna and Kassidy for walking in the
Ogden race. Congratulations ladies, we are

so proud of you!

Rosemary
Humway-
Warmuth

Thank You

for the donation


